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Secondary Updates
● AICE, AP and IB testing will take place as scheduled

● Deadlines for college/university admissions and fee 

waivers have been implemented by many institutions

● Scholarship deadlines have been extended

● Technology, hot spots, textbooks and resources have 

been provided for students to ensure success in 

advanced college level classes



Secondary Updates (continued)

● Site visits are being conducted at each of our 

secondary schools to assess needs and provide support

● Cord of 3 walks continue in February



Secondary Updates (continued)

Middle and high schools operating on the “split” schedule 

have gone above and beyond to make the shared campus 

work.  Host schools welcomed their peers and shared 

resources.  Rutherford and Everitt are working to combine 

their schools by sharing teachers, resources and 

equipment.



Elementary Updates 

● Site visits were conducted at our 20 elementary 

schools in December. We were able to assess needs 

from principal feedback and provide supports.

● Combined schools have worked collaboratively to meet 

the needs of their new student populations.

● All schools are diligent to meet not only the academic, 

but social and emotional needs as well.



Elementary Updates(continued)

● The Winter MAP Progress Monitoring window is Jan. 7-

Feb. 1. All grade K-8 students will be testing during this 

time. School and district data reporting will be 

available on Feb.2.

● Cord walks resume for all administrators in February.


